SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Budget Workshop - MARCH 15, 2015

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Budget Workshop meeting on Tuesday, March 15,
2016 in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library Learning Commons. The meeting began at
6:35 pm and was videotaped. Al budget information, including the schedule of workshops, can be
found online at - https://sites.google.com/a/capeelizabethschools.org/budget/
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BuDGET WorksHor MINUTES

Superintendent's 2016-2017 Budget discussion —

Board finance committee chair, Joanna Morrissey, opened the meeting to members of the
public wishing to speak.

Bill Gross (Sea View Ave} ~ spoke to spending on salaries and professional
development.

School department business manager, Catherine Messmer, distributed updated revenue
summary and tax impact documents. Jeff Thoreck, Greg Marles, Ruth Ellen Vaughn and
Cathy Messmer spoke to the athletics, CIP/ facilities and transportation,
improvement of instruction, and the office of the superintendent budget proposals,
respectively, and responded to questions from the Board.

Adjourned 8:31 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



